
Inc. Village of Asharoken 
One Asharoken Avenue 

Northport, NY 11768 
 

Legal Notice 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Inc. 
Village of Asharoken on Tuesday, May 2nd, 2017 at 7:30PM at the Asharoken Village Hall, 1 
Asharoken Avenue, Northport NY 11768 to review the required draft presentation of the 
MS4 Annual report for the year 2016-2017.  Any interested person is entitled to be heard 
upon said hearing. Copies of the draft report will be available the week of 4/24/2017 for 
review at the Asharoken Village Hall, from 9:00a.m. to 3:00p.m. daily except Saturday and 
Sunday and will be available to review on the Asharoken website at  www.asharoken.com. 
 
By order of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Asharoken dated April 4th, 

2017. 

 
Date: April 17, 2017 
Published April 20, 2017 
Nancy Rittenhouse, Village Clerk 
Village of Asharoken  

http://www.asharoken.com/

